
 

 

 

Phone:  607.432.6450 

Fax:  607.433.3420 

Internet Address: 

www.oneonta.ny.us/cityclerk 

E-Mail Address: 

cityinfo@oneonta.ny.us 

 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
City Hall, 258 Main Street 

 Oneonta, NY  13820-2589 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       March 17, 2017 

CONTACT: City Clerk’s Office    

Phone:  (607) 432-6450 

 

On March 27, 2017 at 6:00pm (immediately following the Finance – Human Resources Committee 

meeting), there will be a workshop on “Annexation” presented by New York Conference of Mayors 

Attorney Wade Beltramo.  The focus of interest for the City will be the reservoir and airport properties.   

 

The meeting is to be held in the Common Council Chambers and is open to the public. 
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